
 

 

 
 
September 16, 2021 
 
Governor Ned Lamont  
State Capitol  
210 Capitol Avenue  
Hartford, CT 06106  
 
Dear Governor Lamont: 
 
Pursuant to Section 6 (b) of Article Third of the constitution of the State of Connecticut, I am pleased to 

recommend myself, Kevin C. Kelly, 21st Senate District, and Senator Paul M. Formica, 20th Senate 
District for your appointment to serve on the Commission of Reapportionment.  
 
We look forward to serving the people of Connecticut as members of the Reapportionment Commission.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Kevin C. Kelly 
Senate Republican Leader 
21st District 
 
 
cc:  Ned Lamont, Governor  

Susan Bysiewicz, Lt. Governor  
Denise Merrill, Secretary of State  
Matthew Ritter, Speaker of the House  
Jason Rojas, House Majority Leader  
Martin M. Looney, President Pro- Tempore  
Bob Duff, Senate Majority Leader  

 Vincent Candelora, House Republican Leader   
Frederick Jortner, House Clerk  
Michael Jefferson, Senate Clerk  
Carrie Lisitano, Legislative Library  
John Geragosian, State Auditor  
Clark Chapin, State Auditor 


